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Commissioner of Conservation, Driller at Large — Scott Bergeron
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Commissioner of Conservation, Driller at Large — Gary P. Hill
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Call to Order

Terry Suire, Chairman of the Advisory Committee, called the meeting to order at 12:00 p.m.
with welcoming remarks. The roll was called and a quorum was established.

Review of New Applicants for Louisiana Driller’s License
1. The application for Christopher Dean of Bencor Global, Inc. was reviewed by the
committee. Herschel Bourque made the motion to accept the application and to take the
test; seconded by Roy Waggenspack. The motion passed unanimously.

2. The application for Gilbert Mario Robles of Subterra Environmental Services, LLC was
reviewed by the committee. Scott Bergeron made the motion to accept the application
and to take the test; seconded by Herschel Bourque. The motion passed unanimously,

3. The application for Jacob Bella of Professional Technical Support was reviewed by the
committee. Herschel Bourque made the motion to accept the application and to take the
test; seconded by Harold Leleux. The motion passed unanimously.

4. The application for Oliver Pederson of Cascade Drilling L.P was reviewed by the
committee. Roy Waggenspack made the motion to accept the application and to take the
test; seconded by Terry Suire. The motion passed unanimously.

5. The application for Steven Easley of Professional Technical Support was reviewed by the
committee. Herschel Bourque made the motion to accept the application and to take the
test; seconded by Harold Leleux. The motion passed unanimously.

Adoption of the February 8, 2017 Meeting Summary
Roy Waggenspack made the motion to accept the meeting summary; seconded by Herschel
Bourque. The motion passed unanimously.

Current Events Update
Scott Bergeron gave an update on the process of rewriting the green book. There is a discussion
of possibly changing the name of the green book.

Public Comments
Ed Anderson and David Roberts of Baroid Industrial Drilling Products presented on various
types of grouting materials.

Date for the Next Meeting




The next meeting of the Advisory Committee is scheduled for Wednesday, August 9, 2017 at
12:00 p.m. in the Griffon Room on the 1* floor of the LaSalle Building in Baton Rouge,
Louisiana.

Adjourn

There being no other business before the Advisory Committee, Herschel Bourque made the
motion to adjourn; seconded by Harold Leleux. The motion passed unanimously and the meeting
adjourned at 1:32 p.m.



